
Dear Councillor Davis, Councillor Filion, Ms Davidovits and Ms MacDonald,  

I would like to draw to your attention the motion recently passed by the TDSB’s Inner City 
Advisory Committee concerning the funding of nutrition programmes for children and youth.  We 
sincerely hope that your Committee and Board will support these recommendations.  

We will be very interested in the outcome as will the children of Toronto.  

Yours most sincerely,  

Sheila Cary-Meagher 
Trustee, Ward 16 
Beaches / East York 
Toronto District School Board    

 

From: Cary-Meagher, Sheila  
Sent: Monday, January 12, 2009 2:49 PM 
To: 'councillor_Carroll@toronto.ca' 
Cc: Wong, Soo; 'Margaret@foodshare.net'; Tonks, Chris; Bell, Cassie; 'ljanzen@toronto.ca' 
Subject: motion from the Inner City Advisory Committee of the TDSB  

Dear Shelley.  

At Thursday’s Inner City Advisory Committee meeting we hosted Margaret McIntosh 
from FoodShare.  After extensive discussion the following motion was placed and 
passed:   

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
-------   

(1.) " That the ICAC supports Toronto Public Health in matching provincial funding for student 
nutrition  programs, and,  

(2.)   That ICAC supports parity in funding between the elementary and youth funding for 
nutritional programs."    

(3.)   That this information be forwarded to Trustee Soo Wong, TDSB's Public Health liaison, 
and both ICAC Trustee representatives, Chris Tonks and Sheila Cary-Meagher and Liz 
Janzen ICAC rep from Public Health Dept.    

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
-------------------------------  

Thanks for you attention and support,  

Sheila Cary-Meagher 
Trustee   


